
 
Week 8 - 12th September, 

FROM THE DESK OF OUR PRINCIPAL 

SCHOOL PHOTOS—TUESDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER   

ENVELOPES TO BE BROUGHT IN ON THE DAY OF PHOTOS - NOT BEFORE. 

Sibling photo envelopes are available for collection at the office. 

Welcome to week 8, 

This week some of our staff have had the opportunity to attend Connecting to Country, an Aboriginal       

community cultural awareness teaching programme. This programme provides teachers with the unique  

opportunity to engage directly with Aboriginal Elders and people in our community to learn about our local 

Aboriginal culture, history and social experiences. 

 

Our Indian girls dance group will be performing again on Friday and also at 

The Curry Festival. Thank you to all the parents who have assisted in     

transporting students to the various venues over the last few weeks.      

Congratulations girls and Mrs Booth on your continued rehearsals and      

polished performance. We are looking forward to watching you perform at 

our assembly in Week  9.  

 

Week 10 will see the Stage 2 and 3 STEM groups holding the Farmers Market Day. Students in these groups 

have enthusiastically organised a stall with excellent business and team work skills . There will be lots of     

delicious food, drinks and activities for sale on the day.  

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank OUR LOCAL COMMUNITY BUSINESS’ who have donated 

produce for the day.  

All PARENTS and COMMUNITY are Invited to attend this event 

Raising Money for The Farmers 
Have a great week. 

Stephanie Devereux                                                                                                                                        

Stage 2 Assistant Principal 



27th Aug  - 24th Sept 
MONDAY 

 YEAR 3/4 SWIMMING PROGRAM 
- don’t forget your swimming gear 

13th September 
THURSDAY 

KINDER/YEAR 1/YEAR 2 BUTTERFLY HOUSE EXCURSION 
- details on permission note 

14th September 
FRIDAY 

MID NORTH COAST ATHLETICS 
- please ensure permission notes have been returned 

14th September 
FRIDAY 

3-4KB KARANGI SCHOOL EXCURSION 
9—12.30pm Refer permission note for details 

14th September 
FRIDAY 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY - 2.30PM 
- all welcome 

17th September 
MONDAY 

KINDER 2019 ORIENTATION 
- 9:30am to 11:00am (students in the classroom) 

21st September 
FRIDAY 

INDIAN DANCE ASSEMBLY—TYALLA & KORORA PS  
- 9.30am assembly in the hall with a special  Indian 
Dance performance (all welcome) 

24th September 
MONDAY 

P&C MEETING 
- 6in Staff Room (new members always welcome) 

25th September 
TUESDAY 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
- envelopes have gone home (bring in on photo day) 

26th September 
WEDNESDAY 

TYALLA CARES MARKET DAY 
- 10 –12pm—Community event—all welcome. 

28th September 
FRIDAY 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 
- happy holidays :) 

15th October 
MONDAY 

FIRST DAY TERM 4 
- all students return 

15TH October 
MONDAY 

KINDER 2019 ORIENTATION 
- 9:30am to 11:00am (students in the classroom) 

Term 3 Dates for the Diary                                               

(these dates may be subject to change) 

PUTT PUTT MARKET STALL 

We are students from Tyalla public school. Our STEM 
group contains Sean, William, Brendon and Jayden.  

For our Market Day fundraiser we will run a lemonade 
stand & a Putt Putt course.  

We would like to ask if you could donate some 
spare cardboard to make our Putt Putt course.  

Our donation box will be in the hall.                                   
Thank you for your time.                                                                             

BEAD KEYRING MARKET STALL 

As this terms STEM project 5/6KL and all of Stage 2 are 
planning a Market Day to raise money for the NSW 
farmers suffering from the drought. We plan to create a 
stall where people can come to make their own key 
ring.  

If possible could you please donate some beads 

In the office there will be a cardboard box as you walk 
in on your left. Please put your beads in there carefully.      
Thank-you.                                                                            
Emily, Harmonie, Kahtijah and Mia. 

STUDENT DONATION REQUESTS 

We need  donations of bottles & cans  that are 

part of the 10c refund  program.  

Please bring them to the canteen.  Money collected 

will be used towards setting up the market stalls. 

  

P&C NEWS                                                                                        
The P&C are a group of parents and friends of Tyalla that get together 

with our Principal each month to support our students. 

Some of the fundraising activities that the P&C have undertaken this year 
are organising the mothers & fathers day stalls, applying for a grant to 

partly fund our NAIDOC day lunch & organising the upcoming school fete. 

The P&C have also financially contributed by donating money towards 
the swimming program to keep it affordable, new play equipment 

(coming soon), paying for the transport for outings like the Butterfly 
House excursion, contributing to a new LED sign out the front & more. 

Whilst Hallie is our canteen manager, it is the volunteers from the P&C 
who are behind the scenes and run the business of the canteen.  

We do it because we love it.  If you ever want to join us, please come 
along to a meeting or leave your details at the office.  
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